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File: E/6/10/16 & N/3/13/25
Report to the Landcare Committee

from Philip van Dyk, Policy Analyst, Council Secretariat

Chairperson of Hutt River Floodplain Management Advisory Committee
1.
Purpose

The purpose of this report is to advise the Landcare Committee of the Wellington Regional Council’s decision regarding the appointment of a Chairperson for the Hutt River Floodplain Management Advisory Committee (HRFMAC).   

2.
Background 


At its meeting of 2 February 1999, the Wellington Regional Council considered the report of the meeting of the HRFMAC on 21 December 1998 (Report 98.618).  In particular, the Council considered the Advisory Committee’s recommendation that its Chairperson be nominated from the Regional Council members of the Committee. The Council appointed Cr Stuart Macaskill, the Council Chairperson, as Chairperson of the HRFMAC.  


The Council also noted the Advisory Committee’s resolution that the position of HRFMAC Chairperson be reviewed in 12 months time.  

3.
Recommendation


That the Committee receive this report and note its contents.  
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